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Third Annual Westchester Aviation Career Fair





The Aviation Education Corporation, a not-for-profit organization which promotes aviation education, is hosting an "Aviation Career Fair" on Thursday, May 19, 2005 and Friday, May 20, 2005 at the Westchester County Airport.  The goal of this event is to introduce both middle and high school students to the varied careers available in the aviation industry.  Please visit the “Videos” and “Pictures” sections of our website, � HYPERLINK "http://www.aviationeducationcorp.org" ��http://www.aviationeducationcorp.org�,  for photographs and videos of previous career fairs. 





Many aviation professionals, schools, employers and related organizations will be on hand to discuss, demonstrate and display information about aviation educational programs and the many career opportunities available in the aviation industry.  These opportunties include careers as pilots, maintenance professionals, air traffic controllers, meterologists, security, as well as applications of management and business skills.  





The focus will be very much a “hands on” approach to give these young people a more vivid picture as to what is involved with these careers and to introduce them to people working in these fields.  Included at the Fair will be aircraft displays and tours.  An Aviation Career Fair information package and worksheet will be provided to each student attending.  Flyers and posters will be provided to the school in February.  Transportation to the airport will be the responsibility of the participating school districts.





Mark your calendars for May 19 and May 20, 2005. Schools may attend either or both days.  Please complete and return the enclosed flyer ( located in the “Schools” section of this website) so that the organizers of this event may have an idea as to your school district’s interest and estimated level of participation.  There is no charge for attending.  Teachers in the career education, technology, industrial art and science fields along with guidance counselors may have a good idea of the students who would be interested in attending this exciting event.





If you have any questions regarding this event, please feel free to contact me at


(914) 722-1903 or via e-mail at � HYPERLINK "mailto:hankflys50@optonline.net" ��hankflys50@optonline.net�; or Steve Gross at


(800) 331-9321 or via e-mail at Steve.Gross@flightsafety.com.   Thank you for your interest and I look forward to seeing you and your students in May.





Sincerely,





Hank Grudberg


President

















